The Standing Committee on Communications and Culture

has the honour to present its

THIRD REPORT

Pursuant to an Order of Reference from the House of Commons dated Wednesday,
November 18, 1992 the Committee has considered the implications of violence on television. It also
established a Sub-Committee on violence on television and assigned to it the responsibility of
considering its draft report.

The Sub-Committee submitted its First Report to the Committee.

Your Committee has adopted this Report, as amended. It reads as follows:
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